
 
Vision: To become an A-rated district with all A-rated schools 

“Leadership, Collaboration, Innovation” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE (REVISED) 
 
 

 The Board of Trustees for the North Panola School District's regular 

board meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 5:30 

p.m. in the library of the North Panola High School.  The meeting will 

address the following: 

I. Approval of Agenda 

II. Approval of Minutes 

III. Consent Agenda 

IV. Approval of Financial Reports 

V. Items for Action 

VI. Superintendent's Report 

 
 
 
Posted 
1/18/18 

NORTH PANOLA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Central Office  

470 Hwy 51 North 

Sardis, MS 38666 

Phone: (662) 487-2305 

Fax: (662) 487-2050 

Cedric Richardson, Superintendent 

“Providing a Quality Education for All Students” 


